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Not-for-pay children (usually children related to the provider) are counted
with a distinct maximum capacity in Georgia (and possibly other states).
This error is generated if the provider's not-for-pay children are over
capacity.

Children are noted as Not for Pay in the Pay Source field in the Child
information Special tab.


